March, 2024
The Musical Recorders Project
Agreement: Notes to the File
Renton School District
Rotary Club of Renton
Renton Schools Foundation

This document memorialized the plan to continue the Musical Recorders project, which now
calls for the Rotary Club of Renton to purchase a musical recorder for each of the 4th grade
students in the Renton School District. Given the new commitment of financial support by the
Rotary Club, the project will commence in September of the 2024/ 2025 school year.

The purpose of the Musical Recorders Project is to support the Renton School District’s music

curriculum and to create an opportunity for the Rotarians to show support, interest and interact
personally with the students. Rotarians will present the instruments to students (on a schedule

convenient for each elementary school) and attend “concerts”, when possible. The recorders

are a gift for the students to keep, learn musical skills, team work, the value of practice as they
enjoy making music.

In the past, the Musical Recorders were supplied by the Renton Schools Foundation. Moving
forward, the Foundation will continue supporting music in other ways. In collaboration and after
discussion among representatives of the Foundation, School District and Rotary Club, there is

agreement that moving forward, the project to purchase and present recorders will belong the
Rotary Club of Renton.

Gratitude is expressed to all partners for generous cooperation to finalize the new Musical
Recorders plan.
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